
JOB TRAINING PROGRAM OPPORTUNITY 
AT YOUR LOCAL COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

Neeginan College of Applied Technology and the St. James-Assiniboia School 
Division are working in partnership to offer a job training program for people 
to work in the schools as educational assistants, community workers, and to 
also provide a pathway for those that are interested in becoming a teacher. 

In this year-long program, participants will learn the fundamentals of child 
development; how children process information and learn; group supervision 
and management.  Participants will also learn Indigenous perspectives of 
knowing, being and doing; communication and advocacy skills; and 
leadership development.  Practicums will be held within the schools of the St. 
James-Assiniboia School Division to provide students with on-the-job work 
experience. 

Graduates will be qualified to work in a wide range of positions in the 
education and community service sectors.  As well, graduates of the program 
will have the opportunity, if they are interested, to continue their education to 
become a teacher in a community-based Bachelor of Education program 
which is being developed at Neeginan College of Applied Technology. 

Grade 12 is required, although alternative entrance options may be 
considered.  A criminal record check is also required. 

Participants will be paid a job training allowance while attending the program. 
Child care, transportation, and school supplies are funding supports that are 
also available.  These supports are individually based - please contact 
Neeginan College of Applied Technology to determine funding eligibility. 

September 5, 2023 - 12 month full-time program 

Centre for Aboriginal Human Resource Development 
(CAHRD) 

304-181 Higgins Ave. 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 

R3B 3G1 
Phone: 204-989-7095
Web Site: cahrd.org 
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In keeping with our commitment to equitable hiring practices that include giving 
preference to individuals who share a protected characteristic; for this competition, 

preference will be given to qualified individuals who self-identify as having Indigenous 
ancestry.  In order to receive consideration for this preference, you must declare your 

Indigenous ancestry during the application process. 




